i® CenterState

B ANK

October 29, 2014
Subject: Paul Jacquin & Sons, Inc. - Letter of Recommendation

Ladies & Gentlemen,

It is my pleasure to recommend to you Paul Jacquin & Sons, Inc. (Jacquin) as one of the best commercial
building contractors we have worked with in recent years.

Jacquin recently completed for us the construction of a new 3,940 sq. ft. retail bank branch in Ft. Pierce,
FL, and we consider the job to be a great success. The project was delivered to us on time, under
budget, and the quality of Jacquin’s work was excellent. From start to finish, the Jacquin Team was
extremely courteous, responsive and professional. There were times in the midst of the project in which
Centerstate requested changes to the plans. The Jacquin team did a very fine job of accommodating our
needs, on the fly, and never attempted to take advantage of the situation with unreasonable change
orders.

The on-site Superintendent, Dave Edgett, was outstanding in managing the project. He was in thorough
command of the workers and the work process. At the same time, he was always patient and helpful.
Time would not permit me to tell of all the ways in which Dave went above and beyond the call of duty.

Throughout the entire process, it was evident that Jacquin and Centerstate were “on the same team”
and that Jacquin had our best interests in mind. Centerstate Bank would definitely use Jacquin again
and | recommend that you consider using them as well.
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Sincerely,

A

Bryan Hunter
Director of Corporate Real Estate.
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